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14/07/2023  

Dear Parent/Carers 

Fantasy Premier League 

As many of the children at New Park Academy are football fans, we thought we would introduce a Fantasy 

Football league. Fantasy Premier League (FPL) is a game that casts you in the role of a Fantasy manager of 

Premier League players. You must pick a squad of 15 players, who score points for your team based on their 

real-life performances for their clubs in Premier League matches. 

A New Park Academy fantasy football league has already been set-up for your child to join. Joining this 

league will give them the chance to compete against their school friends and teachers.  

All they have to do is go online and search for “Fantasy Premier League” or go to: fantasy.premierleague.com 

- sign up, and follow the steps towards creating a fantasy football team. This game is completely FREE and 

all that is needed is an e-mail address and password. 

All the rules and FAQs can be found on their website; however, we know how much our children love 

YouTube, and this may be a better way for them to get an understanding of the game and how to play it 

effectively.  

Once they have created a team, it is time for them to join our private school league. To do this, click on the 

“Leagues & Cups” tab, then click “+ Create and Join New Leagues & Cups”, then click “Join a League and 

Cup”, then click “Join Invitational League & Cup”, then type in the league code which is: ngcc1d and join 

the New Park FC league.  

This is not compulsory and it is completely up to your child as to whether they take part or not. If your child 

does want to join, they will need to do so before Friday 11th August, which is when the new Premier League 

season starts. 

If you have any questions or queries, please contact me at New Park Academy. 

Kind regards and the best of luck to those whose take part! 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Brierley  

Teacher, 

New Park Academy 

T: 0161 532 3254 
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